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3 August 2025

To: All District VEW 18 Post
- Subject: Request a copy of your Post 147C Letter from the IRS

The best way to get the 147C letter is to call the IRS and request one. The number to call is
(800) 829-4933. You can also send a written request by mail, but that process takes longer.

The person that calls will need to be able to answer questions specific to each entity they're
calling about, Post or Home Association. In addition to knowing the EIN number, they will
need to be able to confirm that they are in some way the person responsible for the EIN.

They will also be asked to confirm information specific to the entity such as the exact name as
filed with the IRS and the exact mailing address. They typically will not help lead you to the
answers if the person calling is unsure. It is best to have a copy of a recent 990 available since
most of the information would be available there
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